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Dear Sponsors and Fans , 

Rider Kieran Scheele runs in the British Top 10. 

Kieran broke an ankle and arm this season but worked 

hard to stay fit throughout which sped his recovery.  His 

dad had a very bad car accident. Through all this Kieran 

showed his true spirit and talent by running into the top 

10 for the first time this year. Not only that … Zac Osborne 

and Arnold Tonus were back so the stakes were raised.  

 

 

Left: KS shows perfect foot 

on peg positioning as he 

lands of a jump. 

 

 

Our next reports will cover a enormaous end to the season !! 

 Harwood flies to a top 10 ranking in the world Junior Champs in 

Bulgaria. 

 Harwood gets his first senior World Championship GP at just 17 

years old. The UK’s Materley Basin track was to be his GP debut. 

 Scheele (MX of Nations rider 2011) and new star Harwood get 

the chance to ride MX2 in the Dutch Leirop GP.  The toughest GP 

on the circuit. Sand so deep you cannot walk in it. 

 Thank you or reading our reports …   
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 Here is his report—uncut. 

  Langrish British Championship Round 7  

Gidday all it has been a load of traveling this past month so haven’t had much 

time to write a race report.  Well Jason and i had a phew weeks together do-

ing our own training and riding. As the other boys were getting ready for the 

junior worlds down in Bulgaria. Since Hamish was doing that it was just going to be me 

racing the British Champs. I had a good two weeks leading up to it with doing one week 

in Belgium and one week in England.  For me it’s about more bike time the better and 

that’s what I did with loads of motos and technique practise.  

Langrish time I looked at the track throughout the week on the internet and it seemed to 

be my type of track hard pack and fast. As we got to the event on Saturday there was a 

vintage race going on so was good to see how the track formed and Also to see them old 

bikes battle around there I’m glad I don’t race on those things. Sunday was  racing time 

as I went out for practise and qualifying the track was great I got phew good laps in and 

changed the suspension a bit and came out with 14th fastest. This gave me a good gate 

pick for the first race and got me a solid top 10 start. I was running in 12th for most of the 

race until last couple of laps had trouble getting through the lappers and dropped back to 

14th to finish the race. Second race had an even better start with being in 7th for the first 

couple of laps. But running that speed I was trying to hard and wasn’t flowing at all and 

dropped back to 17th. Before the last race Jason ran through some things with me that 

were going wrong and I walked the whole  track finding lines and got fired up for the last 

race. I knew if I get another good start I can run that top 10 speed. But the start didn’t 

happen for me  coming around the corner in the 20s. But got to work early and in half a 

lap my lines were on point and was in 10th for five minutes then moved into 9th place and 

remained there for the rest of the race. It was great way to end my day and a huge im-

provement from the last British round. I finished up in 13th overall two points off tenth 

place so was tight racing I was happy with the result. 

I have now been called for the Dutch GP so well excited !! 

 

Thanks for the support cheers Kieran 



OUR SPONSORS ARE SO IMPORTANT TO THESE              

YOUNG RIDERS …  

This team is a NON—PROFIT organisation. Without it’s sponsors we would not be able to give the likes  

of Kieran Scheele and Hamish Harwood the chance to be seen on the world motocross stage in 2012. 

Last year we where proud to be able to give Kieran, John Phillips, Bjarne Frederiksen and  Emma Davis 

the chance. This would not have happened if not for our sponsors. 

 

SPONSORS ASSIST US IN MANY WAYS from helping out with funding, gear for free, or discounted. The 

bikes. The vans and trailers, and even peoples time. For all this we are truly thankful. You are doing a 

great thing and helping a young person that otherwise simply could not afford to do this. We wish to 

start the trail for talent for 2013 early so your help is very important,  if only to spread the word. 

IF ANYONE HAS ANY IDEAS OR WOULD LIKE TO CONTRIBUTE IN ANY WAY  

PLEASE DO CONTACT ME.   

Thank you all again .. Rex Michau, Director of DBG YOUTH MX Development Ltd  

(a non-profit organisation) PH: +44 7801 745224 

Our kind sponsors include :-  
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